
Spring Sports 
Sign ups for Spring Sports will begin through operoo on
February 11th, and the Spring Sports season begins on March
11th!

Varsity H Thrift Shop 
The Varsity Club is starting a thrift clothing store (similar to the
Goodwill) for people that would like to purchase Hamburg
apparel/clothing at a very reduced rate.  
If you have any Hamburg shirts, hoodies, sweats, that you no
longer wear, our Varisty Club will gladly accept your donation.
They will wash it and have them available for sale.  
The proceeds will go to the Varsity Club and Unified Sports. We
are asking that clothing please not have any names on them,
but numbers and athletic programs are more than ok. Have
your son or daughter bring any donations to thier Phys Ed
Class.  

9th Grade Transition Night:
This year’s event welcoming 8th grade students and their
parents will take place on Wednesday, February 7th from 6-
6:45pm (last names A-L) and from 7-7:45pm (last names M-Z).
Detailed information can be found here.  

HHS February Concerts:
Hamburg High School’s Guest Artist concert on Tuesday,
February 13th and Hamburg’s annual Fiddle Fest on Thursday
February 15th will both take place at Frontier HS at 7pm due to
the ongoing repairs to the HS stage. 

Science Olympiad:
Congratulations to our Science Olympiad Team who finished in
the top 10 of our region at the annual competition that was just
held on February 3rd.

HHS School Play, Puffs:
Congratulations to our cast and crew for an outstanding
performance.  This year’s performance was another great
success!

Proms: 
The Junior Prom will be held at Creekside Banquet Facility on
Friday, May 31st from 6:30-10pm. The Senior Prom will be held
at The Admiral Room in Downtown Buffalo on Tuesday, June
18th from 6-10pm.  More information will be available as we
near the date.

Graduation:
Hamburg High School’s Graduation is scheduled for June 21,
2024 at 6:30pm on Howe Field  More information will come as
we near the event.

Please remember that our February break begins on February
19th and classes resume on Monday February 26th.

Thank you for your continued support! Go Bulldogs!
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HHS IS NOW OFFIICALLY IN THE 2ND
SEMESTER OF THE SCHOOL YEAR. 

HERE IS SOME IMPORTANT
INFORMATION TO KNOW FROM THE
HIGH SCHOOL.
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HUS-a4SfWTfZBmH4G7668kYByiHO_M22xW7SM_QUASQ/edit?usp=sharing

